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Dear Parents/Carers

PARENTS MEETING: PHONICS - TUESDAY 8TH MARCH / WEDNESDAY 9TH MARCH
On the week commencing the 13th June all Year One children will take a national phonics test made up of real and nonsense words.  These results will be collected nationally and also reported to you.

In order to help you to support your child we are holding two 30 minutes meetings on Tuesday 8th March at 9.00 am and the second on Wednesday 9th March at 3.20pm.
We are keen to support children at all phonics levels from those who are less confident in phonics to those who excel.

Please be aware that this is a test of phonics and not reading.  In our experience very able readers can often have problems taking the test as their brains automatically try to turn nonsense words into sense making sight words.  It is therefore important that all parents attend.  Thank you for all your support.
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Yours sincerely

Andrea Carr

Headteacher




